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From: Kevin Green [kevin.green@doylestowngroup.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 27, 2010 4:14 PM
To: EP, RegComments Pfntiinfh
Subject: Marcellus Shale Development # # %

To Whom It May Concern: %& JUL 28 P ) 2b

As a resident of Doylestown Township I feel that it is important to register my feelings regarding the
development of the Marcellus Shale. While fossil fuel exploration is important to the economy of the
Commonwealth, it is even more important to the environment of our region.

Recognizing that development will come, PLEASE ensure that strict regulations are established that will ensure
our state remains one of the most beautiful in the country. The quality of our environment is DIRECTLY
related to the quality of our economy.

Thank you.

Kevin Green

Kevin Green, PHA
Doylestown Consulting Group, LLC
53WindoverLane
Doylestown, PA 18901
P: 215-345-5004
F: 215-933-3159
C: 215-872-7133


